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Starting Wednesday, February 16, SANDAG construction crews will install a temporary 
solar panel on the bluffs west of 4th Street. The work is necessary to power the irrigation 
system that will water the new vegetation being placed on the repaired bluff slope. This  
will begin the revegetation phase of the Del Mar Bluffs Emergency Repair.

What You Can Expect:

•	 Solar panel installation on the bluffs west of 4th Street will begin on 
Wednesday, February 16, and continue intermittently for three weeks.  
Work hours will be 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. Monday through Friday.

•	 Crews will build a foundation, install a 10-foot pole, mount a solar panel on top,  
and connect the irrigation system.

•	 Residents may notice the presence of work crews, heavy construction equipment, 
noise, and Occupational Safety and Health Administration (OSHA) required vehicle 
back-up alarms.

This work is expected to create noise, however, crews are aware of residents in the area 
and will minimize impacts to the maximum extent possible. Please note, construction 
schedules are subject to change. 

Upcoming Solar Panel Installation
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Federal regulations require the train engineer to sound the horn when 
approaching an active construction site, even in a quiet zone. Train horns 
serve as a warning system to ensure the safety of railroad workers.  
More information and rules governing the use of train horns can be  
found on the Federal Railroad Administration’s website at fra.dot.gov.TRAIN HORN RULES



FOR MORE INFORMATION OR TO SIGN UP FOR PROJECT UPDATES:

Visit: KeepSanDiegoMoving.com/DelMarBluffs | Call: (858) 549-RAIL | TTY: (619) 699-1904 | Email: LOSSANRail@KeepSanDiegoMoving.com
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